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Library Report #7

Happy New Year to everyone. As the new year is here we have a lot of transactions to be
addressed within the library such as being the new Librarian; I'm on the issue of finally updating
from the former Librarians information to my information.

All the new employers like the Public Library Association, E-Rate App. Employers etc. that | have
got in contact with have been very helpful with certain issues | need help with, how to fill them
out where to address this issue and so on.

Zoom meetings are getting more useful for me since | have filled out my first grant a few
months ago, now | know what’s happening and how this funding can be spent. I'm in the
process of maybe filing for a new grant for disabled patrons, which will involve the managers
approval.

We have no running water at the library since mid Nov. so | always try and let patrons know at
time of arrival or when they are making an appointment for certain assistance they need before
arriving.

There has been a few times that people dropped off donations of books/DVD’s and left at the
door step. | would like to say thank you to them but they don’t give a name or a note. Some are
books that we don’t have at the library and are yet in good condition. Thanks again to
whomever.

-Rebecca M. Hill, Librarian



